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Humber’s Accessibility Awareness Training for 
Educators (AATE) has been Revised 

 

 
 

The online Accessibility Awareness Training for Educators has undergone recent 
changes in keeping with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA). The 
Centre is happy to report that the module is now available to you for completion.  

Please note: All Humber employees are required to complete the online Accessibility 
Awareness Training for Educators which can be accessed at https://hrs.humber.ca//training-
modules/aodaeducators.html  

 
 
 
 

Thank you for ensuring Humber’s compliance with the AODA  
For further information, please contact Michael Thompson by email at 

michaelchris.thompson@humber.ca or by phone at 416.675.6622 ext. 5220 
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